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Dear Pastor,

The Lord has truly blessed in our travels and meetings. We have been in North
Carolina, Virginia, Tennessee, Delaware, and Pennsylvania. Thank you so much for
praying for us. Indeed, the Lord has kept us safe over the many miles of travel.

My dear friend, John O’Malley, had bypass surgery in September. He is recovering at
home, and we are grateful that he is doing well. Please continue to pray that he will
fully recover during this time off the road. He will begin rehab soon.

Will you pray that we will see the hand of God move in our meetings? How we want to
see people saved and saints of the Lord serving Him faithfully. Only God can bring to
the church what is needed in these days.

Darleen and | are so appreciative of your kindness to us. We are well aware that many
of you pray for us regularly, and we could not go forward without the help of our Lord.
For most of you, we have been a part of your missions outreach for many years. Your
faithfulness to us is never taken for granted.

We are making plans to be in Africa in December. Pray that everything comes together,
and that the Lord will use us in the lives of those who we have the joy of ministering to
in Togo.

In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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